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FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF 

We are delivering another issue of our journal to our readers. This time, we have 
focused on “hot” topics from the area of criminal law. We hope that you will find 
the setting of these topics in e.g. the context of ethics, which is surely their common 
element, interesting. 

Apart from that, we are continuing our discussion on higher education and 
law studies. The previous volume caused quite a stir in the environment, which 
we find very exciting. Therefore, we are planning to have an open discussion meet-
ing at Kozminski University, themed around selected topics from issue 2/ 2018 (the 
exact date will be announced on KU’s website: www.kozminski.pl). You are most 
welcome to take part in the meeting. 

This issue features also interesting content devoted to other topics, including 
a continuation of the “space” thread (cf. issue 1/ 2018). We also have a review of a good 
book. The electronic bilingual version is the original version. I hope you enjoy this 
issue.

We are open to new submissions. Let me remind you that 20 January 2019 is the 
deadline for quality “constitutional” writing (more: introduction to issue 2/ 2018). 

Jolanta Jabłońska-Bonca
Editor-in-Chief of “Krytyka Prawa” 




